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Internship Team: Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) GK (DU) organized the webinar entitled 
“Unlocking opportunities and potential with internship” on 20th June 2021 via online 
platform Cisco-webex. The programme witnessed a footfall of 237 participants including young 
researchers, scholars, Professors and students from all across the country. Faculties and students 
of Gurukula Kangri (Deemed to be University) from various department also joined the webinar 
and gained knowledge of Internship scheme. 

The Webinar began with introductory opening remarks by Mr. Mayank Pokhriyal He 
introduced the webinar topic and how we can achieve our objective. 

After that welcome address was given by Dr. Mayank Aggarwal 

Then gathering was addressed by keynote speaker Mr. Chirag Goel, Senior Software engineer, 

flipkard, Bangalore.  In his address, he explored the “Unlocking opportunities and potential 

with internship”. He started with who, when and where about internship. He discussed the 

probable question comes into the mind of the candidate before internship and prerequisite of 

internship. He briefly focuses on the following important tools: 

Interest-Strength 

Purpose-learn/pay/certificate 

Resume-work experience 

Identity-Digital profile 

Communication-way to express 

Networking- alumni/friends 

He also discussing about Time to apply, how we find internship and cracking interview 

Beyond internship- he focus on Live projects, Expertise, Professionalism, Job/PPO 



She also shared the link through which students get internship.  

After the talk Question-answers/interactive session was done in which the participants clear their 
doubts related to internship. 

 

Silent features of the Webinar: 

 Be yourself 

  Never be afraid of failure 

 Stop blaming others  

 

The concluding remarks and vote of thanks was given by Dr. Heman Pathak  

 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 


